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Rising 6th Grade Falcon Families,

We are excited to welcome you to E.T. Booth Middle School on Tuesday, March 13th, 

from 6:30pm until 8:30pm for a rising 6th grade parent night.  At this meeting, we will talk

about your student’s transition to middle school and the exciting opportunities that await them 

here at E.T. Booth.  We plan to cover a variety of topics that we think you will find helpful, 

especially if you are a first-time middle school parent.  We will also give you an opportunity to

walk through the areas of the school that will be most important to your student.   Please mark 

your calendars for Tuesday, March 13th.  We’ll see you there!

If this is not your first time as a middle school parent in the Etowah Zone, you may be 

used to meetings at each of the home elementary schools in March and then a parent meeting 

at Booth in May.  In an effort to improve our process and provide a more meaningful 

experience for our families, we are combining these meetings into one event on Tuesday, 

March 13th, at E.T. Booth.  There will not be visits to each elementary school, and we will no 

longer hold a meeting in May.  If you are unable to attend our parent night on March 13th, 

don’t worry!  We’ll make all of the materials from the night available for you to review, and 

we’re always available if you have any questions.

Your student will have the opportunity to visit E.T. Booth, hear from some of our staff, 

and tour the building later this semester.  Clark Creek and Boston students will visit E.T. 

Booth on Thursday, May 3rd, at 9:15am.  Bascomb and Oak Grove students will visit E.T. 

Booth on Friday, May 4th, at 9:15am.  We look forward to this opportunity to meet our future 

Falcons and get them excited about joining us in August.

Sincerely,

Mike Manzella

Principal, E.T. Booth Middle School


